From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Zero Emissions Vehicle Mandate
Date: Monday, March 6, 2023 10:42:34 AM

From: Gerry Ferguson <gfferg@comcast.net>

Sent: Saturday, March 4, 2023 11:07 AM

To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>; Matthews, Sean (LegHall) <Sean.Matthews@delaware.gov>;
Kyle.Gaye@Delaware.gov <Kyle.Gaye@Delaware.gov>

Subject: Zero Emissions Vehicle Mandate

Like most Delaware voters | am adamantly opposed to the subject mandate. E vehicles may have a
place someday but I do not believe the Country has neither the raw material capacity nor the
infrastructure to support such an arbitrary requirement. Certainly, following California’s approach in
any economic regard is not something to consider.

Gerald Ferguson, Voter
2703 Landsdowne Drive
Wilmington
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